
Hi Wanda, 
 
Will you please respond to the constituent below and address her concerns? Please cc our office upon 
your response. We would appreciate it! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Taylor Craig 

Office of the Governor 

1205 Pendleton Street 

Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

 
 
From: "governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com" <governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com> 
Date: 2/23/2015 5:34:16 PM 
To: "governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com" <governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com> 
Cc:  
Subject: rotten school lunches 
 
<APP>CUSTOM 
<PREFIX>Mrs.</PREFIX> 
<FIRST>Ruth</FIRST> 
<MIDDLE></MIDDLE> 
<LAST>Way</LAST> 
<SUFFIX></SUFFIX> 
<TITLE></TITLE> 
<ORGANIZATION></ORGANIZATION> 
<ADDR1>156 Davis Circle</ADDR1> 
<ADDR2></ADDR2> 
<CITY>Walterboro</CITY> 
<STATE>SC</STATE> 
<ZIP>29488</ZIP> 
<EMAIL>raway33@gmail.com</EMAIL> 
<PHONE_H>8435993489</PHONE_H> 
<PHONE_B></PHONE_B> 
<ISSUE>EDUC</ISSUE> 
<SUBJECT>rotten school lunches</SUBJECT> 
<MSG> 
The children of Colleton County are being "served" rotten food for lunch. My High School student 
actually to a picture today. I would love to share this with you all. They are supposedly participating in 
the First Lady's program. It is laughable what they are doing to these children. Please help our children. 
</MSG> 
 
</APP> 
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